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Principal’s Corner
Dear Parents and Caregivers,

 I hope this newsletter finds you well. In just a few days we will come together as a school community for Parent-Teacher Conferences.

Parent-Teacher Conferences will be held on the evening of November 4 and the afternoon of November 5, 2014.  Please visit the DOE website www.schools.nyc.gov and click on the Parent and Families tab.  This will direct you to helpful information concerning parent-teacher conferences and many other useful links as well!

Have a wonderful Thanksgiving!

Charles Sperrazza, Principal

Parent-Teacher Conferences

Wednesday, November 4, 2015
Evening:  5:00-8:00 p.m.

Thursday, November 5, 2015
Afternoon:  12:40-2:40 p.m.
Early Dismissal

Thursday, November 5th                 

11:40 dismissal

Parents are required to attend these conferences.  You will have a chance to meet with the teacher and receive your child’s first report card.

Signing out children early

Please avoid signing out your children during the lunch periods unless you send a note in the morning notifying the teacher so they go to lunch packed up to leave.  Otherwise you will have to wait until the teacher returns from lunch to collect their book bags and homework.

Inclement Weather

During snow and icy conditions, when school openings may be in doubt, please listen to 880 or 1010 AM on the radio.  These stations announce school closings
beginning at 6:00 a.m. each morning. You can also check the DOE website at schools.nyc.gov or call 311.    If schools do open in bad weather and storm conditions worsen, please be advised that elementary schools do not dismiss early.  You may, if you wish, collect your child by following the standard “sign out” procedures.

School Closings

Tuesday, November 3rd - Election Day

Wednesday, November 11th – Veterans Day     
Thursday-Friday, November 26-27
Thanksgiving

P.T.A. Update
November 4-9 – Fall Book Fair

November 20 – Spirit Sale - $1.00
Nurse’s Corner
Due to the number of children in the school with nut allergies, we are asking that you DO NOT send any lunch, snacks, or goods that contain peanuts and other tree nuts such as almonds, pine nuts, hazelnuts, cashews, pecans, pistachios, macadamia and walnuts.
Some examples of foods containing nuts are:  peanut butter, Nutella, trail mixes, mixed nuts, almond butter/spreads, cookies and candy bars. Thank you for your cooperation.  Ms Bernas

Lost/Found

Please be sure to check the Lost/Found during Parent-Teacher Conferences
Parent Coordinator

Hello Parents and Guardians,
I would like to wish all the parents a Happy Thanksgiving, and also to thank all the parents for their participation in the workshops P.S. 108 has had so far. This month we will be hosting a few workshops and events for you to participate in. If you are interested in volunteering for the Fall Book fair, you can reach me at (347) 563-4986 or at the office at 718-863-9829 Ext. 1300. 

Here are some upcoming events for the month of November to mark on your calendars:

Tuesday November 17- "Homework Help" 2:40- 3:20 p.m
Thank you for being a BIG part of our school community!
Ms. Brugman
Looking ahead…

December 1-4 Holiday Sale for Students

December 24-January 3, 2016 Holiday Break
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